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Dear Neighbor: 
 
You may have noticed increased activity at our storage facility. SoCalGas is performing 
required bi-annual well inspections according to requirements from our state regulatory 
agency, CalGEM ((California Geologic Energy Management Division). Some of these 
inspections are also occurring on well sites within our easement west of Culver Blvd and 
north east of Jefferson Blvd.  
 
In association with these inspections you may notice a tall work over rig, storage tanks 
and construction equipment. At some locations we may erect sound walls to mitigate 
any excessive noise that could be a disturbance. 
 
Working hours for this activity are from 8 am to 4 pm. Monday thru Friday. No work will 
take place on weekends or holidays. It will take approximately 10 weeks to complete an 
inspection, then the workover rig and equipment will move to the next well. This process 
will occur until all wells are inspected. 
 
This maintenance work is in accordance with environmental requirements and is not an 
expansion of our facilities. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this period and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the 
above indicated numbers or e-mail address. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 

 

Mike Harriel 
Sr. Public Affairs Manager  
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